
 
 

Proposed Notice to Customers 
 

Pursuant to N.H. Code of Admin. Rules Puc 1203.02(c) 
 
Subject to the approval of the Commission's Consumer Affairs Division, Aquarion Water Company of 
New Hampshire, Inc. will include the following notice of its request for rate relief as part of its regular 
cycle billing for all customers: 
 
NOTICE- On December 18, 2020, Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire, Inc. submitted a rate 
filing with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission ("PUC ") to increase base-rate revenue by 
$1.4 million. The annual bill impact for a residential customer using 50,500 gallons per year is 
approximately $6.64 per month (15.0%).  Bill impacts for all other customers range from 7.6% to 22.2% 
as a result of a cost of service study and rate design performed by John F. Guastella, of Guastella 
Associates, LLC.  
 
Additional information is available on the PUC's website at  www.puc.nh.gov or by calling the PUC's 
Consumer Affairs Division at 1-800-852-3793. 
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